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Seminole County by Sanlando Utilities Corporation 
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Dear Ms. Cole: 

By Commission Order No. PSC-12-0178-CFO-WS the Commission granted confidential 
classification to certain documents produced by Sanlando Utilities Corporation in connection with 
Audit Control No. 11-315-4-1. Those documents consisted of salary information. This letter is 
submitted pursuant to Rule 24-22.006(9)(c), Florida Administrative Code, requesting an extension 
of the duration of the confidential classification. 

This information continues to be confidential in that the salary information is still 
sufficiently current such that the original basis for confidential classification as approved by the 
Commission is still applicable. The basis for confidential classification is as set forth in the 
Justification Matrix previously filed in this Docket. 

Therefore, Sanlando Utilities Corporation requests this Commission extend the duration of 
the confidential classification for an additional eighteen (18) months. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call. 

MSF/der 

cc: Kirsten Markwell (via email) 
Hyma Vedula (via email) 
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Very truly yours, 

~c;(~df._/ 
MARTIN S. F~MAN 
For The Firm 
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